
 

  

2020 CMS Summer Schedule 
As we look forward to this upcoming season, I wanted to remind you of important 

information for this summer:  

 

1. We will not have any Middle School football activities until Monday August 

17th. We will practice from 345-545 that week. The next week we will practice 

immediately following school.  

2. We will be abiding by all social distancing and Covid-19 rules and procedures in 

accordance to MSHSAA and school policies. 

3. Get out, be active, and acclimate yourselves to the summer weather so you 

can be ready. 

4. I need you and your parent/guardian to follow the directions for the Remind 

App. This is an effective and efficient way for me to get information to the 

team. Text to the number 81010 with the message @c62eh and hit send. DO 

IT! 

5. Players need to obtain a 5 pad girdle to use under their 

football pants. I do have some available, but not enough 

for every player. Here is a picture if you are unsure of 

what I am talking about:   

6. Players will also need to bring their own container for 

water this year. This is very important!! 

7. And most importantly ​Enjoy the remainder of your Summer!  

 

“If a team is to reach its potential, each player must be willing to subordinate his 

personal goals to the good of the team.” 
-Bud Wilkinson 



 

 


